> From: Catherine Arp [mailto:crzangar@yahoo.com]

> Sent: Saturday, January 10, 2015 6:14 PM

> To: Planning and Sustainability Commission

> Subject: Pembina facility and our priorities

>

> Hello,

> |'d like to tell you as a citizen of Portland and the PNW, that | think the Pembina terminal is a big step
in the wrong direction. There is no good reason for reducing the protections of the waterfront's
environmental zones, and | am sure that providing a Canadian company with a port isn't one. The
possible jobs produced are miniscule for the number of acres to be developed, and the risks to our
quality of life far outweigh the benefits of money in a few pockets. Besides environmental hazards,
there are the possible port/shipping shutdowns related to the shipping of this volatile product.

> Ask yourselves why this port isn't in Canada. Reasonable folks don't want these petroleum export
terminals in the towns!! Sadly, Coos Bay seems desperate and is moving towards taking an LNG
terminal. Is this the best you can come up with for Portland? Please say 'no' to this Pembina facility,
and find us something more in keeping with caring for the beautiful, but eroding environment.

>

> Thank you,

Catherine Arp

2617 NE 8th Ave

Portland OR. 97212

>




